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COVID-19 Essential Employee Authorization Letter

The bearer of this letter is an employee of Delta Dental of Tennessee. This letter serves as proof of employment with a company that has been deemed a part of the “Essential Critical Infrastructure Workforce Advisory List” as reported by the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA). 

Pursuant to the U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security Agency’s (CISA) Essential Critical Infrastructure Workers response letter issued on March 28, 2020, Delta Dental of Tennessee, 240 Venture Circle, Nashville, TN 37228 is by definition, “providing critical infrastructure support to the medical and healthcare industry.”
Delta Dental of Tennessee (DDTN) is the state’s largest independent dental benefits carrier with more than 1.2 million lives covered. As a part of the Delta Dental Plans Association, DDTN members have access to the largest dental network in the nation with more than 154,000 providers serving more than 332,000 locations. 

We appreciate your support in allowing our colleague that has been identified as an essential worker to travel during the curfew/stay at home order as we continue to “manage our dental health plans and provide billing, and health information” to Tennessee’s 2,000+ dental providers who are performing emergency care during this time of crisis. 

Please contact Pam Dishman - Senior Vice President, Employee Relations at (615) 406-9711 or Shanda Brown- Vice President, Corporate & Community Outreach at (615) 403-4167 regarding any questions or concerns regarding this employee’s status or the nature of their work with Delta Dental of Tennessee. 
Sincerely,

Delta Dental of Tennessee Pandemic Response Team
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